
 

 

 

 

HCS/CIR/2024-25/148 

January 17, 2025 

 

Dear Parents  

Greetings from Holy Child School! 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Wg. Cdr. Charanjit 

Grewal will be conducting a session on Road Safety for 

the students of Classes 8, 9 and 11 on Monday, January 20, 

2025 during school hours.  

He will follow this by narrating a war incident, “Mission of 

Courage and Grit Jointmanship”, highlighting the heroism 

and bravery of the Indian Armed Forces.  

 

 

Sunita Gangahar 

Principal 

 

 


